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Doug McAllister
Director of Government & Exiemal Affairs

Mail Code: CAS01PA
150 S Juanita St.
Hemet, CA 92543

Phone (951) 929-9166
Fax (951) 543-1634
douglas.r. mcallister@verizon.com

December 2, 2010

Mr. David R. Garcia
City Manager

City of Coachella
1515 Sixth Street
Coachelila, CA 92236

Dear Mr. Garcia:
Subject: VERIZON CALIFORNIA INC. VIDEO SERVICE NOTIFICATION

Verizon intends fo provide video service in all or part of your jurisdiction beginning on or
about December 15, 2010. Verizon has obtained approval from the California Public
Utilities Commission to provide video service in the city under California Video
Franchise Certificate Number 0001, dated March 8, 2007.

Verizon is providing this notification of its intention to provide video service as required
by Public Utilities Code § 5840(n) as well as Public Utilities Commission Decision 07-
03-014 and its accompanying General Order 169.

Kay Jennerwein will be your point of contact for video franchise matters and can be
reached at kay.jennerwein@verizon.com. Verizon looks forward to providing video
service to your constituents in the near future.

Sincerely,
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Doug McAllister
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¢: Michael Morris - California Public Utilities Commission
Paul Clanon - California Public Utilities Commission
Monique Crawford - Time Warner Cable





